BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
Kimberley House
47 Vaughan Way

LEICESTER
LE1 4SG
BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
SAFETY NOTICE
L. The following text has been received from PARA-FLITE

"Emergency Airworthiness Directive".

2. All Para-Flite Safety Flier Reserve Parachutes with COTTON
PILOT BRIDLE are hereby grounded until bridle can be
replaced with polyester bridle. R1t pilot
chute/bridle/deployment bag assemblies with the cotton
bridle should be returned immediately to Para-Flite for
replacement. Owners may notify Para-Flite of their name,
address and canopy serial number and a replacement assembly
will be sent immediately.

3 Any jumper using such canopy is requested to contact Lofty
Thomas at:

Thomas Sports Equipment Ltd
102-104 St. John Street
Bridlington

North Humberside

Tel: 0262 78299

Whether or not such canopy was originally purchased through
him, or not. ©Lofty will deal with Para Flite on behalf of

the jumper.

Doug Peacock
National Coach & Safety
Officer

25th February 1981
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